Kubeczko, Dave

From: Kubeczko, Dave

Sent: Friday, June 29, 2012 8:19 AM

To: Kubeczko, Dave

Subject: FW: Bulldog #1-22H-791

Categories: Brown - 2A Review Email to Operator, Orange - Operator Correspondence, Dark Green -

CDOW Pass

Scan No 2034434 COGCC/OPERATOR CORRESSPONDENCE FOR CPW CONSULTATION EXTENSION

2A#400279746

From: Davidson, Jacob

Sent: Monday, June 25, 2012 11:11 AM
To: Kubeczko, Dave; 'Jess Peonio'

Cc: Warren, Michael

Subject: RE: Bulldog #1-22H-791

Thank you Dave and Jess.

-Jacob

From: Kubeczko, Dave

Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2012 8:56 AM
To: 'Jess Peonio'

Cc: Davidson, Jacob; Warren, Michael
Subject: RE: Bulldog #1-22H-791
Importance: High

Jess,

The new CPW date is 07-30-2012. All other dates have also been extended to 07-30-2012. Please let me know at least a
week before this deadline if the SUA and onsite have not been done, as we might want this permit to be withdrawn
instead of extended any more. Thanks.

Dave

David A. Kubeczko, PG

Oil and Gas Location Assessment Specialist

Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
Northwest Area Office

707 Wapiti Court, Suite 204

Rifle, CO 81650

Phone: (970) 625-2497x5

FAX: (970) 625-5682

Cell: (970) 309-2514
dave.kubeczko@state.co.us
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CONSERVATION COMMISSION
b% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

From: Jess Peonio [mailto:jpeonio@axiaenergy.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2012 8:48 AM

To: Kubeczko, Dave

Cc: Davidson, Jacob; Warren, Michael

Subject: Bulldog #1-22H-791

Dave:

Axia Energy respectfully requests an extension of an additional 40 days for the CPW consultation period on the Bulldog
#1-22H-791 due to availability of landowner consultation and onsite delay.

Thank you.

Jess A. Peonio

Sr. Drilling Engineer/Regulatory Manager
Axia Energy

1430 Larimer, Suite #400; Denver, CO 80202

0: 720-746-5212; C: 303-349-6026
F: 720-746-5201; jpeonio@axiaenergy.com




